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Submission:  
-----Original Message----- 
From: Michael Lindquist   
Sent: Friday, 31 July 2015 9:52 PM 
To: Local Government Mailbox 
Subject: Against NSW Gov's plan to change City of Sydney boundaries to create a 'mega-council' 
 
Dear IPART, 
We are a family who resides in Glebe & are opposed to a larger City of Sydney council area. 
We are happy with the services & facilities provided by City of Sydney & fear an amalgamation will have negative 
consequences.  
Kind regards, 
Rachael Sambrooks  
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